
Parent Reading  

Drop In 

Sessions 

 
Monday 2nd October 8.30am to 8.50am  

and  

Friday 6th October 2.45pm to 3.10pm  

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Please join us on  

Monday 2nd October  

and  

Friday 6th October  

for our  

Parent Reading Drop In  

Sessions 

 

Come and  

experience the joy 
of reading with 

your child in their  

classroom! 


